
RE: Every Student Succeeds Act (Public Law 114-95), Section 1112(e)(2)

Dear Parent/Guardian:

You have the right to know about state and district policies regarding student participation in any 

assessment mandated by ESSA, including any policy, or procedure. The Dayton Board of Education views 

assessments as a tool to gain information to design the educational opportunities for students to better 

meet their individual and collective needs. Student participation in any test or assessment is a primary 

function of the public schools. 

You may ask for the information by returning this letter to the address listed below. Or you may fax or email 

your request to the provided fax number or email address. Be sure to give the following information with 

your request:

Child's Full Name: ________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Full Name: _______________________________________________________

Address (City, State, Zip): ______________________________________________________________________________

Teachers Name: ______________________________________________________

Sincerely,

Brooke Goodwine  

2314 Elsmere Ave. Dayton, OH. 45406  

Office: 937-542-4590   Fax: 937-542-4591

Email: Fairview@daytonpublic.com

PRINCIPAL: BROOKE GOODWINE                                           ASSIST. PRINCIPAL: ANGELA SHELTON
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